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Greyhound Industry Taskforce  

 

The cross-Government Greyhound Racing and Welfare Reform Implementation Taskforce has been 

established to oversee the implementation of recommendations arising from the independent 

investigations undertaken by the Racing Integrity Commissioner (RIC) and the Chief Veterinary 

Officer (CVO) into Victoria’s greyhound racing industry.    

 

The Taskforce, which first met on 11 November 2015, is chaired by the Executive Director of Liquor, 

Gaming and Racing and includes representatives from Greyhound Racing Victoria (GRV), the 

Department of Justice & Regulation’s Office of Racing, the Department of Economic Development, 

Jobs, Transport and Resources and the Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning.  

 

GRV, both in terms of its membership of the Taskforce and as Victoria’s greyhound racing regulator 

industry, is actively supporting and working to help implement all recommendations following the 

RIC and CVO investigations. 

 

This includes recommendations about planning issues for the establishment and operation of 

greyhound facilities in Victoria that are currently being considered by the Department of 

Environment, Land, Water and Planning.  

 

<Ends> 

For media inquires please contact:  

Renn Barker | GRV Media Manager | 03 8329 1129 | rbarker@grv.org.au 

The content on this page was published on 03-12-2015. If you notice any inaccuracies, please report it here    

https://www.grv.org.au/report-outdated-information/?durl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.grv.org.au%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2015%2F02%2FGRV-Media-Release-Greyhound-Taskforce-considers-planning-issues.pdf

